
 

 

 

 
Professor Aozasa, Katsuyuki 
President  
Japanese Society of Pathology 
 
 
Dear President Aozasa                                                      17 March 2011 
 

On behalf of the Korean Society of Pathologists, we would like to express our heart-felt 
condolence on Japanese victims due to unprecedented catastrophic earthquakes in the north-
eastern part of Japan. Until now, many Korean pathologists have developed close relationships and 
deepened friendships with members of the Japanese Society of Pathology through various 
academic meetings. At this juncture, our society wishes to pray that not only those Japanese 
friends but also other pathologists will be safe. We also wish to pray for those who were affected by 
the disaster will be recuperated as soon as possible. 
 

Despite this natural calamity, we also wish that the 100th anniversary meeting of founding the 
Japanese Society of Pathology in Yokohama and other several Korean-Japanese Joint meetings in 
this year will be successfully held as scheduled.  
 

Finally we are sending this message in the hope that the members of the Japanese Society of 
Pathology will be morally encouraged without losing hope at crisis. If you have anything to ask our 
favour, please do not hesitate. We will do our best within our capacity. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 

                     
Jin Hee Sohn, M.D.      Insun Kim, M.D. 
Director General      President 
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